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FEBRUARY NEWS!

February is here! After our fun month of ‘January Joy’ on Zoom, we are ready to move into a
new month of learning and creativity.

This month our theme is ( bet you can guess.....) LOVE! We will talk about expressing our
emotions through movement, how our hearts are feeling during this crazy season, and about
how to be a ‘Wingman for Dance’ who is inclusive and goes above and beyond.

Here are a few things to note about the month ahead:

From Friday, February 5th - Thursday, February 11th, dancers can wear red/pink and white
to class to celebrate Valentine’s week. We will spend some time creating dances with ‘love
themed’ choreography.

We will be closed from Friday, February 12th - Monday, February 15th inclusive for the
Family Day weekend.

The week following family day will be ‘Love to Dance’ week and we will give our dancers the
chance to request their favourite exercises/ steps and music in class.

Our final week of the month will be ‘love to dress up’ week and dancers can come to class in
their favourite costume - an old dance costume or halloween costume or something new that
they create!

We are also excited to introduce RUBY CRATE to our dance families and to announce that
they are offering a SPECIAL CONTEST, JUST FOR GRACE FAMILIES! This is a fabulous
subscription box for tween and teen girls, filled with treasures of style, beauty, skin care,
accessories and treats! This box was created by one of our Grace Academy moms, Heidi
Avery, and her daughter Sienna (a Grace dancer), after recognizing that there was nothing fun
like this on the market for this age group . Ruby Crate offers year long (4 crate) subscriptions,
single, double and birthday options. Some of our Grace girls were also involved in the initial
research panel to come up with some of the amazing product ideas!

CONTEST INFO!

-Tis the season of love and to celebrate that, Ruby Crate wants to gift a Ruby Crate to a
special girl. Someone that needs a pick me up, or just a special treat to brighten her
day.

-Click link below and sign up to receive an email newsletter from Ruby Crate, and
you will be automatically entered to win. Once you sign up, you will also receive a
special discount for a future Ruby Crate order.

https://rubycrate.ca/?
utm_source=contest&utm medium=email&utm_campaign=grace academy
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-Contest runs until Feb 14th. Winner will be chosen randomly, and will be notified to
arrange delivery.

Looking forward to a wonderful month together! We will continue to update you on any
changes and the return to in person classes as we learn more about the province wide
restrictions. How lucky are we that we live in a time where technology allows us to
continue dancing together? We are so grateful for our Grace Academy family!



